
Online Learning – Week one completed!  

 

As we come to the end of week one of online learning we would like to say a huge 

well done to all staff, parents, carers and pupils! 

We are all in this together learning in a different way and battling the 

challenges that come with it.  

We have been in touch with many families since last week and wanted to send 

this key message out to you all – just do what you can, when you can.   

We absolutely appreciate how hard this is. We know that every family is 

different and will have different routines, different times that they can spend 

doing work at home and have very different challenges to face. We know you are 

all doing your best and we really appreciate all your hard work.  With this in 

mind we will now be saving the work for the following week in the files section 

on TEAMS by the end of the day on a Friday to allow you to organise your week 

however best suits you.  

If you do feel the work overwhelming we recommend focusing on literacy and 

numeracy.  

We are very impressed with the level of engagement so far. There is a huge 

increase in engagement compared to last year’s lockdown and we want to thank 

you for this.   

Remember play, rest and relaxation are so important to us all so make sure you 

take time to wind down, have fun and enjoy time as a family.  

There is always a member of management in the school building so please do not 

hesitate to get in touch with any questions or concerns.  

 

 


